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	Dear Lin Lin,

I hope you have been in touch with Patricia Kelly after her return 
from Malawi.  I am attaching a blog from Dr Ann Roberts a Professor 
from Radford University who accompanied students with Pat Kelly to 
Malawi on a Study Abroad program delivered the back-packs you sent to 
Mwanje School through her.  I thought this might be of interest to 
you.all.  The back-packs were delivered.  THANKS a Million!

I am sorry I cant be there this year due to the illness of my daughter illness.

Good luck to you all. Wishing you the very best.

Regards,

Josiah





>Hi, Gloria.
>
>I talked with Dr. Tlou and Dr. Kelly on the phone today. Dr. Kelly 
>plans to go to Malawi with her students this summer. She said they 
>could take about 75-100 backpacks with them by June 20, 2009. They 
>will leave from DC on June 21.
>
>I talked with Masato Ogawa, who collected $1128 so far for IA's 
>Adopt-A-School project.
>
>Now I would like to ask you three questions.
>Question 1: How  much have you paid out of your own pocket for last 
>year's backpacks and labels and shipping and everything?  Then I 
>could figure out how much of $1128 we could use for this year's 
>order.
>
>Question 2: How could IA pay your back using the money we have collected?
>
>Question 3:  How much IA could contribute to match the donation 
>Masato has collected?
>
>The record shows that the next grade that will receive backpacks is 
>grade 7 (Grade 6 last year). Grade 7 has 101 students.  25 students 
>out of these 101 students received  backpacks last year, according 
>to Dr. Tlou.
>
>Dr.Tlou will email the teachers in Malawi to confirm the number of 
>students in Grade 7. 
>
>Time is running out quickly. I appreciate your consideration and 
>response. I would love to chat with you on the phone if you could 
>let me know your phone number, Gloria.
>
>IA and NCSS appreciate what you have done for the Adopt-A-School 
>project. We are blessed to have you.
>
>Have a blessed day.
>
>Lin Lin, Ph.D
>Assistant Professor
>Department of Childhood/Early Childhood Education
>School of Education
>State University of New York (SUNY) at Cortland
>Cortland, NY 13045
>Office: New Education Building 1250
>Tel: 607-753-4234
>
>
>


-- 
JSTlou
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